
Fyi 

Groeten, Salutations, Regards, Grüβe 
  
Pierre Gyselinck, 
 
Begin doorgestuurd bericht: 

Van: Herman Janssens <herman.janssens@kvg.be> 
Datum: 6 september 2016 16:07:01 CEST 
Aan: Pierre Gyselinck <Pierre.Gyselinck@kvg.be>, Denninghaus Marie <marie.denninghaus@edf-
feph.org> 
Onderwerp: Antw.: Speaker for workshop on adapted cars on 11 October 

Dear Marie, 
  
Thanks for the invitation. I am willing to participate in this workshop and i am free on the 11the of 
October. Could you please send me the details about the workshop (content, objective, … ) and what 
exactly you expect me to present? 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
 
Herman Janssens 
Stafmedewerker sociaal beleid 
  
KVG vzw 
Arthur Goemaerelei 66 
2018 Antwerpen 
  
03 216 29 90 
  
_____________________________ 
  
  
Van: Pierre Gyselinck  

Verzonden: maandag 5 september 2016 13:46 
Aan: Herman Janssens; Denninghaus Marie 

Onderwerp: Fwd: Speaker for workshop on adapted cars on 11 October 
  
Dag Herman, 
  
Ben je bereid om dit op te nemen? 

Groeten, Salutations, Regards, Grüβe 
  
Pierre Gyselinck, 
Algemeen Voorzitter, Président, Chairman, Vorsitzender 
Katholieke Vereniging Gehandicapten (KVG) vzw, 
Arthur Goemaerelei 66 
BE-2018 Antwerpen (Belgium) 
Tel. +3232162990 
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Begin doorgestuurd bericht: 

 
_______________________ 
  
From: Marie Denninghaus  
Sent: mardi 9 août 2016 17:19 

To: 'Pierre Gyselinck' 

Subject: RE: Speaker for workshop on adapted cars on 11 October 
  
Dear Pierre, 
  
Thank you for your quick reply. I’m looking forward to hearing from him! 
  
Best regards, 
  
  
Marie Denninghaus 
Mobility & Transport Officer 

European Disability Forum | nothing about us without us 

tel +32 2 282 46 07| fax +32 2 282 46 09  

 

 ___________________________ 
  
From: Pierre Gyselinck [mailto:Pierre.Gyselinck@kvg.be]  

Sent: lundi 8 août 2016 12:15 
To: Marie Denninghaus 

Cc: Gisèle Marlière (gisele.marliere@solidaris.be) (gisele.marliere@solidaris.be); Olivier Magritte BDF 

(Olivier.Magritte@minsoc.fed.be); Véronique Duchenne BDF (veronique.duchenne@minsoc.fed.be); 
Catherine Naughton; Ingrid Borré; Herman Janssens 

Subject: RE: Speaker for workshop on adapted cars on 11 October 
  
Dear Marie, 
  
Our General Secretary at KVG, Ingrid Borré, agrees that Herman, if it fits in his agenda, can attend the 
meeting about adapted cars. 
As soon as he is back from leave he can contact you about the meeting. 
  
Regards, 
Pierre. 
  
Groeten, Salutations, Regards, Grüβe  
  
Pierre Gyselinck, 

 
_______________________ 
  
Van: Marie Denninghaus [mailto:marie.denninghaus@edf-feph.org]  
Verzonden: maandag 1 augustus 2016 17:06 

Aan: Pierre Gyselinck AEH/BDF (pierre.gyselinck@skynet.be) 

Catherine Naughton 
Onderwerp: Speaker for workshop on adapted cars on 11 October 
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Dear Pierre, 
  
I’m writing you because EDF was invited by the International Motor Vehicle Inspection Committee 
(CITA) to make a presentation about adapted cars for persons with disabilities at one of their 
workshops on 11 October. 
  
I remember that a few years ago (I think it was in 2013), there was a similar event in the European 
Parliament and EDF was represented by a Belgian person with a disability called Herman Janssens. He 
was a user of an adapted car and even though I did not meet him personally I think he was very 
knowledgeable in this field. If I remember correctly, he was also a member of BDF. Do you know Mr 
Janssens and do you think he could be interested in participating in this workshop on behalf of EDF? I 
will also be available but I thought it would be good if a user of an adapted car would be there to 
explain what the difficulties are and how EU policies could improve access to adapted cars.  
  
In case I was confusing things and you don’t know him, do you know another person who might be 
interested in participating? I have attached the draft agenda and flyer for information. 
  
Best regards, 
  
  
Marie Denninghaus 
Mobility & Transport Officer 

European Disability Forum | nothing about us without us 

tel +32 2 282 46 07| fax +32 2 282 46 09  

marie.denninghaus@edf-feph.org - www.edf-feph.org 
 

    

Follow us also on @EDFaccess 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
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